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ACT GOVERNMENT 

PLANNING AND LAND MANAGEMENT GROUP 

BUILDINGS (DESIGN AND SITING) ACT 1964 

INVITATION TO COMMENT ON IMPLEMENTATION PLAN N0.8 
(STAGE 2) FOR TRAFFIC SLOWING WORKS AT THE INTERSECTION 
OF WILLIAM HOVELL, DRAKE BROCKMAN AND KINGSFORD SMITH 

DRIVES, BELCONNEN 

The Planning and Land Management Group of the Department of Urban Services is 
seeking public comment on an Implementation Plan for Traffic Slowing works at the 
intersection of William Hovell, Drake Brockman and Kingsford Smith Drives, Belconnen. 

Stage 1 of the Implementation Plan, covering the construction of a roundabout at the 
intersection of Belconnen Way and Kingsford Smith Drive, was approved in April 1995. 

Stage 2 of the Implementation Plan involves the proposed construction of a roundabout at 
the intersection of William Hovell, Drake Brockman and Kingsford Smith Drives, and the 
continuation of on-road cycling facilities. 

Copies of the Implementation Plan may be inspected at the Shopfront, John Overall 
Offices, 220 Northbourne Avenue, Braddon, during normal business hours. 

Interested persons are invited to submit written comments on Stage 2 of the Implementation 
Plan, by 5 August 1996, to: 

Planning and Land Management Group 
De~artrnent of Urban Services 
G F ~  Box 1908 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 

Attention: Mr P Harris. 
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